
American Medical Association reiterates support for GM technology

The American Medical Association (AMA) released a statement reiterating its position on genetically
modified crops. It continues to recognize the conclusions of the 1987 National Academy of Sciences white
paper that (a) There is no evidence that unique hazards exist either in the use of rDNA techniques or in
the movement of genes between unrelated organisms; (b) The risks associated with the introduction of
rDNA-engineered organisms are the same in kind as those associated with the introduction of unmodified
organisms and organisms modified by other methods; (c) Assessment of the risk of introducing rDNA-
engineered organisms into the environment should be based on the nature of the organism and the
environment into which it is introduced, not on the method by which it was produced.

View the original article here: AMA reiterates support for GM technology


